
Concept

The Mulino del Ghitello park is the 
largest park in the Breggia Gorge (Valle 
di Muggio, Ticino, Switzerland) which 
is built around the bed of the Breggia 
river, which has dug a deep groove in 
the stratum over the millennia mineral. 
The landscape is of great importance 
above all from the geological and 
paleontological point of view since it 
is composed of outcropping rocks that 
have a stratigraphy ranging from the 
Jurassic (205-142 million years) to the 
Cretaceous (142-93 million years).

The Mulino del Ghitello park is equipped 
with a pedestrian path which, in its flat 
part, is accessible to the disabled. The 
stations were designed and selected to 
present the visitor with 8 types of rock 
that present the geological sequence of 
the park (Limestone of Moltrasio, Rosso 
Ammonitico, Rosso a Aptici, Maiolica, 
Scaglia Bianca, Flysch, Conglomerate, 
Tufa Limestone).
The stones are inserted with a metal 
support consisting of two T-profiles 
coupled to form a rod that combines a 
panel with explanations and a structure 
that protects and informs the exposed 
stone.
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